Water loading station closed for repairs
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The City of Gallup announced the east side of the City Water Loading Station located on Bataan
Memorial Road will be out of service for repairs and upgrades from Sept. 1-4.

The west side of the water loading station will be in service during these dates. The city said
these upgrades and repairs are being made to better serve the public.

The city asks people be patient when loading water, as longer lines may be present during
these dates.

If you have any questions, contact Utility Dispatch or the Water Department at
505-863-1200 or 505-863-1207.




